
 

West Auburn High School 
Student Bulletin 
November 15th, 2019 

 
 
Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

  
 

 
 
 

Mrs. Anderson’s NEW Office: 

 Reminder that Mrs. Anderson’s office has moved!  Her new office is in the gymnasium.  
Because the outside doors are locked, if a student needs to see Mrs. Anderson, they 
will need to go to the office and either schedule an appointment or have them call her 
so she can be expecting the student to let them in. 

     

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


